
   
 

 

**MEDIA ALERT** 
 

Westbound exit ramp to Exit 152 (SR 10/Lorain Road) closes on Monday 
  
BEREA (Aug. 16, 2019) – Starting this Monday, Aug. 19 at approximately 5:00 a.m., the Ohio 
Turnpike westbound exit ramp to Lorain Road (SR 10/North Olmsted/Cleveland) will be closed 
until Oct. 3, 2019.  
 
Westbound motorists will be detoured to Exit 161 (I-71-Strongsville/Cleveland). At Exit 161, 
motorists will be detoured via I-71 northbound to I-480 westbound. Motorists may also use Exit 
145. 
 
This construction is part of the full-depth excavation and pavement replacement project taking 
place in the westbound right and center lanes from milepost 149.24 to 154.10 in Lorain and 
Cuyahoga Counties (between North Ridgeville and Olmsted Township). 
 
For ongoing updates please follow the Ohio Turnpike on Twitter: @OhioTurnpike.  
 

 
 

### 
For more information contact: 
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-971-2066, 440-821-3399 (cell) 
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org 
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